
Review of 
Non-Denominational 
Education Provision 
in Maybole
South Ayrshire Council is committed to providing pupils, 
staff and communities with the best possible school 
buildings and facilities and we want to involve you in the 
development of the future strategy for the school estate in 
Maybole.
Two open meetings have been arranged where you can learn more about 
the school estate in Maybole and participate in discussions on the future 
shape of the school estate.

If you are unable to attend any of these meetings but would like to 
take part in the engagement exercise, please visit 
www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk/consultations and submit your views 
online. Alternatively, you can e-mail mayboleeducationconsultation@
south-ayrshire.gov.uk or call 01292 612703 to request a feedback
pro-forma.

The Council is also preparing to carry out 
surveys with staff and pupils to give them 
an opportunity to participate in the school 
estate discussions and to submit their 
views and comments.  The surveys will be 
undertaken early in 2012.

The meetings will take place at 7pm:  

 Gardenrose Primary School	 22 November 2011  
 Cairn Primary School	 29 November 2011 


